
 
 

Save The Date! 
Mark your calendars! The fun and excitement of an in-person 

Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school! 
 

Monday, June 6 
Wednesday, June 8 

Friday, June 10 (Sports Day) 
 
Students will have the opportunity to browse and purchase books and 
other items during their regular library block that week.  To keep everyone 
safe, parents are invited into the school to attend the book fair on a sign-
up basis.  Here is the link to book your time to purchase new and exciting 
books for summer reading: 
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e48acae2fa3f9c16-scholastic 
 
The Scholastic Book Fair is a fantastic way to continue to give our 
students access to the books they want to read. We are so happy that 
our students and parents can interact with the Fair at our school and 
choose a next favourite book! 
 
I look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Mrs. Eileen Buhr 
Teacher Librarian 
 
 
 


